
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 03, 2016

Attn: David Winters, M/S S230
The MITRE Corporation
202 Burlington Road     
Bedford, MA 01730

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear David Winters, M/S S230,

This refers to application, File No.   1346-EX-ST-2016, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  In
accordance with the FCC CFR 47 Part 5, a new experimental application (Form 442) must be filed.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     34176

        Sincerely,

          Anthony Serafini
                  Acting Chief
               Experimental Licensing Branch


